Michigan State Police

Operations Regional Comm Center
333 S Grand Ave

Lansing MI 48933

Michael J. McCrackin,

I would like to express my appreciation to Superior Electric for a job well
done. Todd Meredith was the primary worker on this project (with the help
of Pat O'Brien for a few days). Both were a pleasure to work with.

Todd was able to tolerate and work around our need for privacy on the MIOC
floor as well as my 4-day work schedule. The work was also being done
around many holidays so a Monday through Friday week after week consistent
schedule was not possible either. He had to minimize work flow intetference
of people working in the MIOC each day. He also accommodated an
un-anticipated deadline for completion.

Despite the obstacles, Todd was able to remain productivity and get the job
done quickly. We never received any concern from staff that he was
interfering with their work. His work was meticulously done with his
attention to detail. He laid everything out just the way I had envisioned

it and the work looks great! The termination boxes are going to work out
beautifully!

Superior Electric was well represented on this project. Please convey my
personal appreciation.

Sincerely,

Harvey M. Becker, CAD Administrator
Mail: PO Box 30634 Zip: 48909
Monday - Thursday 7 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.

Office (517) 241-0012
Dispatch (517) 241-8000

beckerhm@michigan.gov ( mailto:241-800beckerhm@michigan.gov )
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